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Holy Family Primary School
                      Newsletter
                         Friday, 21st October 2016
Pupils of the Week 
	Class
	Name
	Reason

	Rec 
	Nathan Kearney
	For being so kind and gentle

	Yr.1 NC
	Charlie Hyland
	For always trying his best

	Yr.1 MP
	Kate Conway
	For her great work with Halloween rhymes

	Yr.2 EM
	Lorcan McCaul
	For being a great worker with a great attitude

	Yr.2. FMG
	James McGarvey
	For writing an excellent recount, well done!

	Yr.3 SM
	Jack Kelly
	For being the first in his class to defeat Megabrain in Mathletics

	Yr.3 UC
	Klaudia Korotko
	For doing great work with her sounds

	Yr.4 CMM
	Grace Turbitt
	For her enthusiastic and hardworking attitude

	Yr.4 BH/DMC
	Annija Kirilova
	For working so hard all week

	Yr.5 PG
	Peter Gormley
	For superb contribution to class discussions

	Yr.5 DMS
	Naomhan Kelly
	For excellent focus and concentration this week

	Yr.6 CK
	Grace Gallogly
	For beautiful presentation of work

	Yr.6 KMK
	Tori Breslin
	For making a special effort to finish her work

	Yr.7 SMG
	Racheal McGlynn
	For being a great listener and always applying her knowledge & skills to problem solving

	Yr.7 ZMD
	Catherine McArdle
	For her great work in the 24hr clock
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Good Manners Award

Those chosen to receive recognition for the ‘Good Manners’ Award this week are: Gerry Harte, Aodhan Corrigan, Ronan Baxter, Katrina Kirilova, Hannah Whoriskey, James Conway, Sean Sloan, Lucy McGowan, Cassie Duffy, Paul Catterson, Eoin McGaughey, Erin McDaid, Glorija Dobrovolskyte, Orla-Beth Mackey, Labhaoise Nic An Easpaig, Jamie Duffy, Patrick Conway & Ailish McGeehan. Well done everyone, we are so proud of you all. 

Upcoming Dates to Note

Mon 31st Oct – Halloween break
Tues 1st Nov – Halloween break
Wed 2nd Nov - Staff Development Day (pupils not in school)

Fri 4th Nov – Our Parents Committee will be running a Table Quiz (more details to follow)
Canteen Menu

The canteen will be working off ‘Week 1’ of the monthly menu next week. 
Halloween Fun Day in School
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On Friday, 28th October we will be having a fancy dress day for Halloween!!! All children are asked to come to school in their costumes, with any separate items such as witches’ hats clearly labelled. For obvious reasons (and to avoid tears) we feel it is better not to send costume accessories such as wands, broomsticks, knives!!! etc. To coincide with our fun day the canteen staff will be holding a ‘spooky spectacular’ theme day in the canteen with a special draw and prizes on both sites. This is a real hit with the pupils and our canteen staff go all out to make it a day to remember, with many spooktacular items on offer on the dinner menu!!! 
Do This in Memory Programme

Please find below the dates for this year’s Yr.4 Do This in Memory Programme, which will take place at the 6.00pm Saturday evening Mass in the Sacred Heart Church.

The dates are as follows:- 29th October, 19th November, 10th December, 21st January, 11th February, 11th March, 8th April, 29th April and 17th June.

[image: image5.jpg]


Congratulations to Our Fabulous Pupils
Cross Country Running:- Last Friday Mrs. McSorley and our cross country runners travelled to Castlederg High School to take part in the 1st round of the Flahavans N.I. Primary School Cross Country. With over 100 children taking part in each race you can imagine just how tough the competition was, so we were absolutely delighted to hear that Holy Family ended up with four pupils  in the top ten finishers. Yr.5 - Clodagh McCanny (10th), Yr.6 – Mairead Corrigan (8th), Yr.7 – Conor Pritchard (8th) and Emer McCanny (2nd). Huge congratulations to everyone for taking part and for being such great representatives of Holy Family.
Ronnie Kelly Cup:- On Wednesday Mr. McCusker took our boys to the Station Centre to take part in the annual St. Conor’s Primary indoor football tournament. The boys played against teams from St. Conor’s, St. Mary’s Killyclogher and Omagh Integrated and amid strong competition made it through to the final. After a nail-biting performance in the final St. Mary’s, Killyclogher beat us by a goal and lifted the Ronnie Kelly Cup. Congratulations on a stirling performance boys and don’t worry, there’s always next year!!!!
International Choral Festival:- Yesterday our Yr.6/7 choir members took part in the International Choral Festival in Derry. This was the choir’s third time taking part in the festival and we were absolutely delighted when they won the unison competition and were joint winners with St. Lawrence’s, Fintona in the part-song competition. To say they were absolutely amazing is an understatement and we only wish you could all have been there to hear them – you would have been soooo proud!!! Huge congratulations to everyone involved – it just goes to show what hard work and commitment can do. A massive thank you also to our musical maestro and right hand man, Paul – we couldn’t have done it with him!!

Drumragh 10k/5k
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The Drumragh 10k/5k, in association with Run for Enda, takes place tomorrow (Sat 22nd Oct) at 12.00 midday in Clanabogan. Registration will take place beforehand from 9.30am and Tyrone Captain Sean Cavanagh will be making a guest appearance. Why not get your running shoes on and come along and join in!! For further details, please contact Aidy O’Kane on 07748 632 619.
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Coffee Morning

Siobhan from Drumragh Parish Office will be holding a coffee morning in the Cappagh Parish Centre this Sunday (23rd October) from 9.00am – 1.00pm. All proceeds from the coffee morning will be going to Care for Cancer and Macmillan Cancer. If you’re in the vicinity on Sunday morning and you fancy a wee cuppa and a chat, why not call in and lend your support!!!
Shoe Box Appeal
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This year our school will once again be taking part in the Christmas Shoebox Appeal. This is a really worthwhile cause and it is so heartening to see our pupils thinking of others less fortunate than themselves. Shoeboxes can be left on either site to be collected from the school on Friday 18th November 2016. Leaflets listing age ranges and acceptable items for inclusion are available from the school offices, so please let us know if you wish your child to be involved & we will ensure they receive a copy.
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Pupil/Parent Questionnaires

Many thanks to all those who have returned the pupil/parent questionnaires to date. It is essential that we audit and gauge pupil/parent views as part of our new 3yr school development plan and we would appreciate if all outstanding questionnaires could be returned to the school offices by Monday (24th Oct).

